
ASCCC Update 

The Fall Plenary Session will be held in Irvine, November 5 – 7.  Resolutions for the 

session are now available.  You can access them through the e-mail that Tarina Perry 

sent out or go to www.asccc.org and click on plenary session, then click on resolutions.  

Please feel free to give feedback to Tom Greenwood by Wednesday, November 4.  My 

e-mail is tgreenwo@bakersfieldcollege.edu  

 

Union Update 

CCA met on Friday, November 13 with the district team to continue discuss faculty chair 

responsibilities and compensation.  Over the last several meetings, multiple chairs have 

been guest and discussed their duties and responsibilities.  In addition, the results of the 

department/division chair survey was shared with the district team and distributed to all 

department chairs.  Our next meeting will be on Friday, December 4.   
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